
Dear All, 
 
The Suffolk County Department of Health released guidance for the return of "high-risk" sports. 
We are currently waiting on additional information from the Catholic High School State Athletic 
Association.  
 
Please take a moment to review the guidance specifically their mandate regarding mandatory 
testing for all students and coaches participating in high-risk sports. 
  
Suffolk County Department of Health Guidance 
 
In preparation for winter sports approval, we opened Appryse for Boys and Girls Basketball and 
Wrestling. Please complete the clearance process as soon as possible. 
 
Appryse Enrollment 
 
 
Please remember, if a student tested positive for COVID-19 after their last physical, you must 
complete the COVID Clearance Form and have a doctor's note clearing your student for 
participation in athletics. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr​. Joseph Minucci  
Athletic Director  
Saint Anthony's High School 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UB3Ac4VdbRjndAqHSjFnTn8vgO5j1Lp2/view?fbclid=IwAR3EsP5HmQ8fjYnm7-9qor3xmaajXCs8ilF4i-O6Qzxx7UWw-BKbX4xrihQ
https://app.appryse.com/index.html?t=1611676977105

